








 

 

Honorable Mayor and Members of the San Jose City Council 
City of San Jose 
200 East Santa Clara Street 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

On behalf of Sharks Sports and Entertainment, I am writing to express our enthusiastic support 
for the San Jose Downtown Incentive Program. As a supporter of the San Jose Downtown 
Association (SJDA) and their mission to support our downtown, we recognize the transformative 
potential of this program for our community. 

The San Jose Downtown Incentive Program represents a strategic initiative to invigorate our 
city’s core, drive economic growth, and enhance the quality of life for our residents. By providing 
targeted incentives, this program will attract new businesses, foster innovation, and create job 
opportunities, while also expanding the number of greatly-needed residential units. 

In particular, the program’s focus on attracting new downtown office tenants aligns with our 
organization and SJDA’s mission and values. We believe that these incentives will spur 
significant investments in our downtown area, elevate our current residents, and bring new 
people into the area to experience all San Jose has to offer, both night and day.  A more vibrant  
downtown office community spurs growth in entertainment, arts, sports, housing, and general 
sense of safety in the community. 

We urge the City Council to fully support and prioritize the San Jose Downtown Incentive 
Program and continue to move it forward. Its successful implementation will undoubtedly 
contribute to the long-term success and prosperity of San Jose, making it a more dynamic and 
attractive place for residents, businesses, and visitors alike. 

Thank you for considering our perspective. We look forward to continuing to collaborate with the 
City, and local stakeholders to support the passage and implementation of this program. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Shay 
Sr. Vice President for Government Affairs 
Sharks Sports and Entertainment 
 
















